Website Template
Requirements:
· If your system serves a population of 100,000 or less, this requirement can be waived.
· If your system serves a population greater than 100,000, you are required to provide a public education notice on your utility's website. 
Duration: The notice must be on your website until your system tests at or below the action level.
If you create your own notice, you must include the language shown in italics. You must cover the topics explained in non-italicized text, but you can change the language. Fill in the areas highlighted in gray, in brackets, prior to distribution. You must also provide the information in the General Public Education Notice (https:/www.health.state.mn.us/communities/environment/water/docs/lcred/pbnotice.docx) on your website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LEAD IN YOUR DRINKING WATER
[Insert name of water system/community] found elevated levels of lead in drinking water in some homes/buildings. Lead can cause serious health problems, especially for pregnant women and young children. Please read the information at [insert link to the General Public Education Notice] to see what you can do to reduce lead in your drinking water and to learn what [insert name of water system/community] is doing to address this problem.
For additional information, please visit Lead (http://www.epa.gov/lead).
Call us at [insert phone number for your water system] for more information.
Date posted: __/__/____
